# **BOARD MEETING HIGHLIGHTS**

September 4, 2024



#### A Warm Welcome to the 2024-2025 School Year!

Welcome back to the 2024-2025 school year! The Board of Trustees is excited to welcome our staff, students, and families as we embark on another year of learning and growth. This year, we're committed to fostering powerful learning environments, supporting well-being, and embracing new opportunities through our expanded programs. We look forward to working together to ensure a successful and fulfilling year for everyone. Here's to a fantastic start!



#### **Mobile Devices**

Starting September 2024, consistent with Ministerial Order 014/2024, Wetaskiwin Regional School Division (WRPS) will enforce restrictions on personal mobile devices and social media use during class time. Students must keep their devices silent or off and stored out of view, and access to social media on school networks or devices will be restricted. The WRPS Board is developing a policy which will align with the Ministerial Order.



## **Important Dates**

The next Regular Board Meeting is scheduled for September 18, 2024, at 11:00 am.

### **Recordings of Public Board Meetings**

Regular Board Meetings are recorded and posted on the Division's YouTube channel. Please visit this <a href="link">link</a> for the September 4, 2024, Regular Board Meeting.

Inspiring Students
to be the best they can be